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     Our December specialty show was 

dedicated to club member Paula Black who 

sadly passed away this year. The Golden 

Heart Trophy is a beautiful tribute that 

the El khorchi  and Napoli families made 

possible, continuing  to ensure that Paula 

will remain in our hearts and memories for 

years to come.  Congratulations to the 

inaugural winner of the Golden Heart 

Trophy, in memory of Paula,  GCHG CH 

SKYLINEõS BAD & BOUJEE bred by 

Rachel & Ryan Tepera, owned by Courtney 

Higgins and Ryan Tepera.  Bougee was 

shown by Ryan Tepera.   
Golden Heart Trophy  

In Memory of Paula Black  
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From the Presidentõs Desk  . . . 
 

December 2024  
 
     As we approach the end of this year 
and the start of a new one, I would like to 
take a moment to thank all of our 
members for making each year so 
successful. Our club is one of the largest 
and most active breed clubs in the 
country, with over 200 members and a 
very full schedule of events. Each year we 
hold two hunt tests, a fun match with 
obedience, rally, and conformation, two 
specialties, a health clinic, CCA with a 
ÂÒÅÅÄÅÒȭÓ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÓÅÍÉÎÁÒȟ ÁÎ 
obedience/rally trial, and various fun 
days so our members can learn about 
different venues of competition like barn 
hunt, dock diving, and agility. We also 
host monthly field training days for all 
levels to emphasize and promote the 
ÂÒÅÅÄȭÓ ÐÒÉÍÁÒÙ ÐÕÒÐÏÓÅȢ .ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÉÓ 
would be possible without our dedicated 
members who give their time and effort 
to this fantastic hobby that we all share. 
 
     December is a great time of year to get 
together with friends and family, so I 
always enjoy seeing everyone at the hunt 
test, the specialty at Royal Canin, and our 
annual Christmas party. Coming into the 
new year I look forward to more 
opportunities to meet in person and 
welcome new members into our 
community.  
 

 Robin Burket 
 

 



 

  2024 Year-end Member 

Recognition Awards  
 

The Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club presented its 

2024 Member Awards at the annual Christmas party 

held December 14 at the home of former club president 

Ann Rowe in Sorrento FL. 

 

Outstanding Services Award  

in Memory of Susan Fulenwider  

Robin Bowen 

 

Mover and Shaker Award  

Susan Sherman 

 

Above and Beyond Award  

Ann Rowe 

 

Rookies of the Year Award  

Sam Hajas 

Taylor Desmond 

 

Nancy McCune Member of the Year 
Chris Jeffrey 

 

Certificates of Appreciation  

Donna Hogan 

Marilynn Guard 
 

 

Sam Hajas & Taylor Desmond 

 

Ann Rowe 

 

Donna Hogan 

 

Marilynn Guard 


